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Comments: In regards to the Custer Gallatin forest plan revision. In the revision of the forest plan it is mentioned

the need to address sustainable recreation and multiple use. It is my belief as well as many others that the

current management of the buffalo-horn porcupine wilderness study area is being managed as a wilderness even

though the last court ruling required the WSA to be protected at historic levels of multiple use and not be

advanced as wilderness until congress designates it as such. It has clearly been promoted to wilderness status

by the forest managers and our historical motorized use has been omitted. We demand fair and balanced

management of this WSA by implementing the specific trail designations set forth in the record of decision signed

by Becky Heath in october 2006.


